
Meeting Minutes for 1/25/2021 

Meeting called at 18:29 

Jason on phone to lead off meeting. 

Jason effective February 1, 2021 resignation accepted by selectmen. 

Requirements reside in Baldwin certified firefighter 1.   Familiar with town government.   In town notice 

only. 

Goal is to have only 1 going forward to Selectman. 

Forestry truck from state of Maine.  Received title, so it is officially owned by Baldwin.  Need registration 

and inspection. 

Forestry grant accepted.   We need to match 52% the grant for 48%.   Items need to be purchased and 

receipts submitted for reimbursement by end of June.  Get details from Kyle. 

Annual items need to be scheduled for this year.   Mandatory training, department of labor regulations, 

hydro-testing, hose testing, ladder testing, pump testing, etc..   Jason willing work with who ever to put 

together plan. 

Selectmen are still sitting on proposal for study. 

Hose testing quote in effect till end of October.  $2,900 quote.     

Started process for nominations.   First ballot to collect nominees.  Then a discussion.   

Then election.  Kyle 9, Bruce 4, Eric 2.  Kyle Estes will be sent as nominee to the Selectmen. 

Did not have December meeting   due to COVID surge. 

Quaker brook stand pipe is out of commission. 

Mandatory training February 20, 27.  8:00 – 4:00 with backup in March.  Recommend donuts and pizza.  

Bring turnout gear and radios to mandatory training. 

Drums and barricades  moved up to North Baldwin. Need to replace tape on barricades. Gas meter 

needs O2 Sensor replaced tomorrow and kept at East Baldwin. 

Cleaning material are at North Baldwin.   Cleaning hose, trucks, etc.   Need material data sheet. 

Hazmat Refresher in November did not happen. 

Need to bring driver records uptodate. 

Steve Thorne has ended time as Station 2 Captain as of January 1st, 2021.  Will take action during annual 

elections in April. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 19:40. 

Next meeting at 6:30 on February 22 at Baldwin Community Center. 



Neeeed to review excess of budget funds. 


